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Dear Parents / Carers, 

Welcome Back! 

I hope you enjoy the first Linkletter for this term after Remote Learning has finished, 
Therefore, I wish to focus on our return to on-site learning ( something I thought I 
would never have to write about, but this is the reality! ) 

I would like to begin by once again thanking everyone for their patience and commitment to helping their child or children 
learn from home with our support. You really need to feel very proud of your efforts and I am certain you found it to be 
rewarding although challenging to juggle everything. Hopefully, you will have a renewed understanding of some of the 
activities expected of the students, as well as the breadth of the curriculum.  Well done and we hope we do not need to 
repeat the process, as everyone really felt the pressure including our staff who had to immediately adapt to a new way of 
approaching their work which was very taxing on them. They also need a huge pat on the back for their work during this 
time and for touching base with everyone along the way to keep students engaged in their learning. I am very proud of 
you all! 

I am also really happy with the way all our students have returned to school ready to be learners. I think they are all 
relieved to be back in their familiar classroom with their teacher and classmates. This term is so very important for all 
students to focus on being the best learners possible after all the interruptions they have had during terms 2 and 3. Our 
first morning back last week was spent providing everyone with a lovely cooked breakfast consisting of bacon, egg and 
hash brown rolls. This was really a lovely way to welcome all students back, and it gave them all a chance to catch up with 
their friends and teachers in a relaxed atmosphere. A huge thanks to all our staff who came to work extra early to help 
with all the preparation, cooking and cleaning up – especially Mrs Kenny. I am hoping you will enjoy some of the photos 
taken at the breakfast – it was really enjoyed by everyone (as you can see) 



As I mentioned, students have settled back into learning and have brought their ‘Growth Mindset’ back to school with 
them. Yesterday I visited classrooms and captured some of the students working hard, but also showing their delight in 
being back! Pictures say a thousand words – enjoy! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A  few reminders for parents/carers; 

1. Please do not send your child to school if they are sick or have any cold or flu like symptoms. Any child with these 
symptoms and / or a temperature will be immediately isolated and sent home from school. Thank you to our community 
for being so vigilant with this. 

2. Please ensure your child has a broad brimmed green school hat for term 4. Our Sunsmart. No hat, no play policy is in 
place. Students must stay in the shaded areas if they do not have their hat. 

3. Students must bring their own water bottles to school at the moment until further notice. 

4. Our Book Week dress up day is next Tuesday  and parents/carers may join us via Webex. A link for parents will go out 
on Dojo and Compass shortly.   

5. Please  remember that our focus this year is on Reading and help us by listening to or reading to your children every 
day.  

6. On Monday we will be holding a whole school Webex Assembly. Once again, parents/carers will be invited to join us.  

Regards  

Jocelyn Owen  



 

Important Dates 

20th October  Book Week dress up day  

Access link  for virtual parade via 

compass. 

23th October  Public Holiday  

28th October  School council meeting 5pm 

Children’s Book Council of Australia’s Book Week 
This year, on Tuesday 20th October, We will be celebrating Book Week by sharing 
our favourite book (you might like to borrow it from the library!) and you can dress-
up as either your favourite book character or as a curious creature you have creat-
ed yourself! 

There will be book prizes for the best dressed from each class, as well as for our 
lovely Kinder students, and a special ‘guess what book staff are dressed up as’ 
sheet with a book prize for the closest junior and senior student guesses! 

As this year is a little different, we will send a Webex link so our families can join in 
the fun! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Welcome back to Just Brass 

This week we welcomed back Jeremy out Just Brass teacher. Students were eager 

to get back to music lesson and are looking forward to a whole class band lesson 

next week.  

Jeremy was very impressed with students progress and encouraged them to keep 

practicing.  

2020 Parent Opinion Survey  

 

WE WANT OUR PARENTS TO TELL US WHAT THEY THINK!  
 

Our school is conducting a survey to find out what parents think of our school. The Parent Opinion Survey is an 

annual survey offered by the Department of Education and Training that is conducted amongst all parents. It is 

designed to assist schools in gaining an understanding of parents’ perceptions of school climate, student behav-

iour, student engagement and experiences of remote and flexible learning. Our school will use the survey results 

to help inform and direct future school planning and improvement strategies.  

 

All parents will be invited to participate in this year’s survey. All responses to the survey are anonymous. This 

year, the Parent Opinion Survey will be conducted from Monday 12th October to Friday 13th November. 

 

The survey will be conducted online, only takes 20 minutes to complete, and can be accessed at any convenient 

time within the fieldwork period on desktop computers, laptops, tablets or smartphones. The online survey will 

be available in a range of languages other than English. These include: Arabic, Vietnamese, Mandarin, Chin 

(Hakha), Hindi, Japanese, Somali, Turkish, Punjabi and Greek. 

 

Please speak to your child’s teacher if you would like more information. 



 

Breakfast Packs 

Anyone requiring a breakfast pack there are still a couple available. Please phone 

and speak with Mrs Potter who will be able to arrange one for you.  

  
If anyone requires further support please speak with Melissa Potter the Primary 

Wellbeing Officer. Other organisations who you may like to access include 

 

 

West’s got Talent Showcase 

Due to Covid 19 we won’t be running our traditional ‘West’s got Talent’ this year. Instead we will be having a 

showcase where students can perform their talent and it will be recorded and shown at assembly. This means 

that students who have a talent to showcase will be asked to sign up on Monday and will be featured in 

assembly over the rest of the term. 

 

Year 6 woodworking project 

Year 6 students have been taking part in a woodworking project where they make a ‘key’ to hang keys on. So 

far about half of all year 6 students have completed their project and they have made some very creative 

finished products. 

Wellbeing 

Report 



Year 7 Transition recount from Mia Bond Barton  

Today Nhi, Justin and I went to Felltimber for an extra hour of transition at first we were 

very nervous but when we entered the building we all weren't as scared when the vice 

Principal introduced herself. Then the house leaders did a speech too. We then went in a 

group and completed a scavenger hunt around the school and answered some questions 

about our new school. Once we answered the questions we raced back to the finish and 

realised we had actually won!!  We think we won because our school is the best in town.  

Once we got back we headed back inside and met the wellbeing officers Rachel and Sarge. Sarge is the wellbeing 

dog. Then our hour finished up and it was time to head back to school. We can’t wait to go back next time.  

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

           Pictured—Justin Matthias, Deb Bauerle Mia Bon Barton, Nhi Ngo 

MYOS 

News 



 

Next week is not only Book Week but it is also Australian Water Week.  

There are a host of interactive and fantastic events, competions and online 

activities planned and can be accessed at the Australian Water Week Website.  

https://www.awa.asn.au/AWA_MBRR/About_AWA/

National_Water_Week.aspx#Competitions  

Remember water is precious and we need to look after it.  

     Mrs Watson  

Science 

News 

https://www.awa.asn.au/AWA_MBRR/About_AWA/National_Water_Week.aspx#Competitions
https://www.awa.asn.au/AWA_MBRR/About_AWA/National_Water_Week.aspx#Competitions


We would like to welcome you all back to kindergarten and extend that wel-

come to our new families who are starting kinder with us this term. It has been 

lovely to have so many smiling faces and busy little bodies learning in our kin-

dergarten once again.  A rainy week has resulted in the children having more 

time to socially connect together and become involved in many learning          

opportunities within the kinder room.  

 The children have explored many different activities as they adjust to learning 

together as a large group once again. We were also very lucky to get a TV installed in Kinder for educational   

purposes. The children have enjoyed learning in a new way and participating in yoga, dancing, online reading 

sessions and educational games.  

 

Kinder 

News 



 

Child Safe Hot Topic 6:  Problematic Internet use. 
Young people are more and more engaged with the internet and online apps 
from an increasingly young age. But when does internet use change from en-
gaging and normal to problematic? There are many signs and symptoms that 
you can watch out for to tell if members of your family are addicted to devic-
es. 

The Network for Internet Investigation and Research Australia have developed a tool which can 
be used to assess an individual’s Internet usage. The I.M.P.R.O.V.E tool can be found at https://
www.niira.org.au/the-improve-tool 
I have also attached to this week’s newsletter a fact sheet with hints on what to look out for 
when dealing with excessive internet usage. For more information about educating students and 
online forums see 
https://www.education.vic.gov.au/about/programs/bullystoppers/Pages/
adviceprobleminternetuse.aspx 

CHILD 
SAFE 
HOT 

TOPIC 

https://www.niira.org.au/the-improve-tool
https://www.niira.org.au/the-improve-tool
https://www.education.vic.gov.au/about/programs/bullystoppers/Pages/adviceprobleminternetuse.aspx
https://www.education.vic.gov.au/about/programs/bullystoppers/Pages/adviceprobleminternetuse.aspx


 



 



REMINDERS 

Students must wear a broad brimmed hat at school in 

Term 1. If you do not have a broad brimmed hat please 

see the office  to purchase one for $15.00. 

Wearing a helmet is compulsory when riding a bike or 

scooter. 

“NO HELMET NO RIDE” 

Our school uses Compass School Manager for ALL 

communication. If you require  log in details, assistance 

or have any questions relating to Compass please see 

office staff. 

School banking occurs each Friday. Please ensure you 

return your banking by Friday morning. 

If you use Facebook please like and follow our page to 

receive our updates and reminders 


